
 

MAINE OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGES TO THE DIRECTORIES OF COMPLIANT MANUFACTURERS AND 

BRAND FAMILIES 

PURSUANT TO THE MAINE TOBACCO MANUFACTURERS ACT 

TITLE 22 M.R.S. § 1580-L 
 

Dated March 21, 2023 

 

The following DELETION is made to the Maine Attorney General’s list of those tobacco 

manufacturers certified to sell and those tobacco products legal for sale in Maine 

pursuant to 22 M.R.S.A. § 1580-L: 

 

REMOVED – These tobacco products will not be legal for sale in Maine as of 

March 21, 2023. 

 

The following manufacturers and their brands will be removed from Maine’s directory: 

 

 MANUFACTURER:  TABESA 

 EFFECTIVE:  March 21, 2023 

This includes the following brand families which will no longer be legal for 

sale in Maine: 

  Palermo 

 

 

All Distributors and Retailers operating in Maine bear the legal obligation of complying 

with Maine’s laws.  If you have any questions about what tobacco products are legal for 

sale in Maine, please consult Maine’s tobacco directories available at:  

http://www.maine.gov/ag/health_issues/tobacco.shtml  (linked directories in the right 

hand column). 

 

If you have further questions about this email please contact Assistant Attorney General 

Elizabeth Reardon at elizabeth.reardon@maine.gov . 
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